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A field visit to The Hindu office 

 

A field visit to The Hindu office was organised on February 27, 2016. We thank The Hindu 

Deputy Resident Editor Appaji Reddem for guiding us. Eight students participated in the field 

visit.   

 

Students pose for a photograph during the field visit. 

 

 

 

 


